
 
 
 

 
 
 

THE CHURCH WILL BE CONDUCTING OUR ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING AFTER THE FIRST 

SERVICE ON APRIL 11.  
 
THIS MEETING IS TO RATIFY THE RESULTS OF THE JAN. 24 MEETING. THIS ADDITIONAL MEETING IS 

NECESSARY AS WE FAILED TO MEET THE CONSTITUTIONALLY MANDATED QUORUM REQUIRED TO 

CERTIFY DECISIONS MADE IN THE JAN. 24 MEETING.  
 
THE CHURCH WILL ALSO BE VOTING ON A RECENT COUNCIL DECISION TO LOWER THE NUMBER OF 

VOTING CHURCH MEMBERS REQUIRED IN ATTENDANCE TO ARRIVE AT A QUORUM.  
 
MINUTES FROM THE JAN. 24 MEETING ARE AVAILABLE IN THE NARTHEX.  
 


